Parent Letter
Ms. Smith, Teacher

RR World Studies

2018 – 2019
Due back by August 30, 2018
Dear Parent:

Your son/daughter has me in the resource room for World Studies this school year (3rd hour or 4th hour).

Attached is the Course Guide for this class. Please read it over so that you know what is expected in this class. I frequently enter new grades into PowerSchool, so you will be able to keep track of his or her progress each week. I do best at communicating with parents via email: nancy.smith@hanoverhorton.org .

During the course, students will read out of a textbook, write, learn names and locations of countries of the world, and do a couple of interesting projects. There will be homework, and tests are comprehensive enough to require a reasonable amount of studying at home. Also, there is a notebook grade in this class. Before each test, students turn in their notebooks. Therefore, each student needs a 3-ring notebook to hold assignments. Let me know if you cannot get one, and I will try to obtain one myself.

Please fill out the bottom of this form, and have your son/daughter bring it back to school by Thursday, August 30, 2018. It will count as a graded assignment.

Thank you!

Nancy A. Smith, Teacher
STUDENT NAME: _______________________________________________________

PARENT NAME(s): ______________________________________________________

Phone Contact Info: _______________________________________________________

Email address: ___________________________________________________________

Comments (anything you would like me to know, or any concerns):

